
From:   Sheri Nasim   

To:   Jose Trevino   
Date:   November 05, 2008

Subject:   FCC file number 0302-EX-ST-2008
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

To: Jose Trevino
  Jose.Trevino@fcc.gov

From: Clif Burns
          cburns@pogolaw.com
          Powell Goldstein LLP
     
Applicant: Datron World Communications, Inc.
File Number: 0302-EX-ST-2008
Correspondence Reference Number: 7578

November 5, 2008

Dear Mr. Trevino:

This is to reply to your email dated 10/08/08 in which you requested that the applicant ?provide the
necessary bandwidths? for its STA application.  I have just obtained the bandwidth data from Datron?s
engineers and am in the process of amending the frequency designators to show the bandwidth.   That
amendment should be complete by Friday, November 7.

If you have any further questions on this matter, please feel free direct them to Datron or to me.

Sincerely,

Robert Clifton Burns
Powell Goldstein LLP
901 New York Avenue, NW
Washington, DC 20001
Telephone: 202.624.3949
Email: cburns@pogolaw.com   


